
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
19 November 2020 

 

MEDIA STATEMENT WITH THE PAC MEMBERS: 

 

1.  The Committee is referring to the statement of the Federal Territories 

Foundation (YWP) that YWP is considering to take legal action against 

the PAC Chairman regarding the PAC Report on the Sale of Land Owned 

by the Kuala Lumpur City Hall (DBKL) which was tabled in the Parliament 

last Wednesday. 

 

2.  The PAC unanimously described the statement as uncalled for and is an 

attempt to challenge and violate the integrity of the Parliamentary 

institution. 

 

3.  All accusations on the report are completely baseless and PAC has 

conducted investigations into any issue without prejudice against any 

parties. 

 

4.  This Committee warns any parties to not question the work conducted by 

the PAC and threaten to take legal action against the Chairman or any 

PAC members while performing their duties as PAC members. 

 

5.  Any accusation or threat to the PAC or any members of this Committee 

related to the issues that are under investigation or reports tabled is 

clearly interfering with the jurisdiction of the Parliament as the Legislative 

Branch under the Federal Constitution. 
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6.  The PAC will not submit to the accusations or threats from any parties in 

carrying out the duty of this Committee as stipulated in the national law. 

  

Thank you. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


